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-- CRRMA NOTICE -- 
 

EL PASO STREETCAR PROJECT 
RFP – RAIL VEHICLE PROCUREMENT 

 
MAY 2, 2015 

 
Through Addendum No. 2, the Camino Real Regional Mobility Authority (CRRMA) has revised 
Appendix A – Technical Specifications to increase the clearance height requirements associated 
with certain State highway crossings.  Accordingly, the CRRMA hereby provides notice to all 
interested parties that the due date for the Responses to the Request for Proposals will be 
extended from the original date of May 7, 2015.   
 
 
In development of the new Response Due Date, the CRRMA solicits input regarding extended 
due dates from interested parties.  Should you be interested in providing such input, please 
forward your comments to the RFP’s point of contact: Raymond L. Telles at tellesrl@crrma.org.  
In either event, the CRRMA will provide the new Response Due Date, via a posting on the 
Procurements Page of the CRRMA’s website (www.crrma.org), on or before May 7, 2015.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

[END OF NOTICE] 


